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Recommendations: 
The Surrey Prescribing Clinical Network does not routinely recommend the use of 

oral and non-oral combination therapy for erectile dysfunction due to the limited 

evidence available to support their use.  

The use of these treatments in combination are considered BLACK on the 

prescribing Advisory Database. 

Key Considerations: 

 PCN requested to consider the use of combination treatments for those 
patients who had not responded or had a sub-optimal response to 
monotherapy. 

 The members noted that there is no robust controlled trial data supporting the 
use of these treatments in combination and the fact that they are also not 
licensed in combination.  
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